
 

 

 

 

Dear Resident / Business, 

The purpose of this leaflet is to inform you about the outcome of the statutory consultation 
carried out in August/September 2024 regarding the proposal to amend parking arrangements 
and/or yellow lines in your street, and to inform you of the Council’s decision. 

Council Decision 
All public representations received, along with officers’ recommendations, were presented in a 
report considered by the Council. After careful consideration, a decision has been made to 
proceed with the introduction of the proposed measures.  

Further details of the Council's decision, including drawings of the measures, can be seen at 
www.lambeth.gov.uk/parkingamendments. 

What Happens Next? 
The final Traffic Management Orders (TMOs), which allow the restrictions to be implemented 
and administered, will be finalised shortly, and a notice outlining this will be published in the 
London Gazette and the local newspaper (South London Weekly). The Council’s contractors 
will make arrangements to introduce the measures, with works commencing the week starting 
31st March. 

Whilst work is being undertaken in your street, please avoid parking where any of the 
proposed measures are to be introduced and where “No Parking” cones have been put in 
place. This will allow time for works to proceed efficiently and for the works to be carried out as 
quickly as possible. 

Temporary parking restrictions may be introduced to prevent vehicles from obstructing the  
work. Offending vehicles run the risk of receiving a fine and possible relocation. 

The Council is conscious of the inconvenience and disruption that this work may cause and 
will endeavour to keep the impact to a minimum. We apologise in advance for any 
inconvenience that may be caused whilst the works are being carried out.  

Finally, we would like to thank everyone for their participation and feedback during the 
consultation process. 
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